
  

 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 
For the Week of:  January 17, 2022 

 

#itsagreatdaytobeapanther 

Every Monday:  CHS Ballet Folklorico 

meets at lunch in the small gym 

Every Tuesday:  Athlete Committed 

meeting during lunch in J218 and   

VOCES Latinxs meeting at lunch in     

A-128 

Every other Tuesday:  Art Club during 

lunch in F2, Join the Google classroom 

for more info.:  5uh2iow & Club Remind 

code:  ek7fd8 

Upcoming Events “Sometimes it only takes ONE act of kindness 
and caring to change a person’s life.”  

 

– Jackie Chan 
 

“Be the ONE.” 
– Mrs. Gore 

Attendance Information  

If you need to report an absence, or 
pick-up your student early for an appt., 
please email or call our Attendance 

Office ahead of time.   

 Last Names A-K:  Cynthia Jones  
Cynthia.Jones@chicousd.org or                  

891-3026 x 30153 

 Last Names L-Z:  Danielle Lopez 
dlopez@chicousd.org or 891-

3026 x 30152 

Students coming in late from an appt. 
need to check-in with our Attendance 

Office. 

College Connection 

Juniors - You still have time to submit your College Connection application.  Your 
senior year can be filled with new learning experiences and free college credit; 

reach for what you want! 

College Connection Application & Instructions:  https://docs.google.com/
document/d/1GXWNCkAgkulmnpRX-PSQBz6GG5Dko6LtrK5DzvNYAw0/edit?
usp=sharing 

College Connection Application:  https://forms.gle/p1PhvcjPz5m3Mf3VA  

Contact Ms. Ellsmore at ellsmoreel@butte.edu with questions  

Seniors:  Cap & Gown Ordering Information 

The Ultimate Grad Co will be on campus during lunch in the Commons taking   

orders on the following days: 

 Thursday, January 27 

 Friday, February 4 

 Thursday, March 10 

 Thursday, April 21 

 Thursday, May 5  

Orders may also be placed online through their website below. 

Ultimate Grad website:  https://www.ultimategrad.com/schools-3/ 

For questions, please call:  Jim Grauel at (530) 241-1942 

Senior Yearbook Ads & Business Ads:  due January 31 

Senior Parents/Guardians - Senior Yearbook Ads are still available for purchase, 
but are due by January 31.  Send your Senior off with a special yearbook memory, 
with pictures from baby to now, along with a memorable message from you.  Please 
email digital photos and dedication to the Yearbook Advisor Jeff Pithoud at 
jpithoud@chicousd.org or bring printed photos and dedication to the Panther 
Post in an envelope with your name and phone number (please note on the enve-

lope if the ad is a surprise)   

For general information, pricing and payment information regarding Senior Ads and 
Business Ads, click the below link to be taken to the Student Store. 
 

 Senior Ads & Business Ads 

Raffle Winners for the Panther 
Shout-Outs Fall Raffle  

Congratulations to the following stu-
dents who were drawn in the Panther 

Shout Out Fall Raffle.  

 Quintin S.:  Klean Kanteen water 

bottle 

 Grace L.:  Klean Kanteen cup 

 Jacob O.:  Jamba Juice card 

 Anakin M.:  Celestinos student 

special coupon 

 Carolyn M:  Konas student spe-

cial card 
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Nominees Why 

Aanika Kerr Last week I got a new student in one of my classes and Aanika welcomed this student with 

open arms! She offered to show the student where the cafeteria is, invited them to have 

lunch with her and she offered to walk them to their 3rd period class after lunch. The new 

student immediately felt welcomed and included! Thank you Aanika for your warmth and 

compassion!  

Nominated by:  Mrs. Triantafyllou  

Talon Pastor Talon is always willing to help staff and other students. He keeps his classroom clean and 

tidy. He is always willing to help and has friends across campus. He is always smiling and 

makes our classroom and better place to be.  

Nominated by:  Mrs. Herrick 

Max           

Conradson            

Dusenbury 

Patiently, kindly, and expertly assisting student peers in welding shop class.  

Nominated by:  Kevin King 
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Nominees Why 

Abrum Hood Abrum is coming off a weekend where he won the prestigious Joe Rios Memorial Tourna-

ment.  Abrum represents Chico High with outstanding character and integrity.  

Nominated by:  Mr. Rollins 

Nominees Why 

Ava Herrick Ava is always prompt, prepared, polite and productive in class. She holds herself to high 

standards and challenges herself to do her best quality work.  

Nominated by Mrs. Schroll 

Tommy Lo Tommy is always prompt, prepared, polite, and productive. He sets high expectations for 

himself academically and challenges himself to take difficult classes.  

Nominated by:  Mrs. Scholl 

Hannah     

Cantwell 

Consistently going above and beyond in and out of the classroom - communicating and 

planning ahead with sports & extracurricular activities to stay on track. 

Nominated by:  Mr. Herringer  
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